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2nd October 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Class Fundraising – Christmas Cards/Christmas Items  
 
We are delighted to take part in a Christmas 2025 Fundraising Project for St James. 
 

Each child has designed their own FABULOUS Christmas Card/ Christmas item which you 

can purchase to give out to friends and family during the festive period. 
 
How the process works: 

1. Visit shop.classfundraising.co.uk/unlock (We will also send this link via text on Friday 3rd 
October) 

2. Enter the code from your Parent Order Card 
3. Confirm your child’s name and class (whatever you enter here will be printed exactly as 

shown on your products) 
4. Review and approve your child’s artwork 
5. You will then receive a link to the online shop and can place your orders 
6. The deadline for ordering is 13th October 2025. This is a hard deadline and cannot 

be extended. 
 
We hope you enjoy gifting your child’s cherished artwork whilst helping fundraise for school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Francesca Heslop, 
Headteacher. 
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